
Gateway Motorway 
Ramp Maintenance 

For more information please contact: 

phone 07 3182 2316    email motorwayenquiries@transurban.com    
website transurban.com    facebook @TransurbanLinkt 

All updates and planned activities are subject to weather, schedule changes and variables. 

23 January 2025 

TOWARDS A SAFER, MORE EFFICENT JOURNEY 
Gateway Motorway – Maintenance 
Just like your car needs a service, we conduct routine maintenance on our roads, tunnels and bridges. 

Between late January and early March, we will be undertaking ramp and pavement maintenance on the 
Gateway Motorway, including the ramps to and from the Port of Brisbane Motorway. 

We’ll try to minimise disruption to motorists so you can still get where you’re going – but change to your 
travel is going to be required during this work.  Heavy vehicle operators should review their travel plans and 
route options. 

Be assured, we are doing all we can to avoid disrupting your travel – and we’ll have the motorway and 
ramps back in action as quickly as we can each morning. We thank you for your understanding as we 
complete this necessary work. 

Traffic impacts 
These works include: 
Gateway Motorway northbound off-ramp to Port of Brisbane Motorway 

• Thursday 13 February to Monday 17 February: Single weekend ramp lane closure, from 8pm to
5am each night. This off-ramp is two lanes and one lane will always remain open for vehicles to
safely continue their journey to their destination.

Gateway Motorway northbound on-ramp from the Port of Brisbane Motorway 

• Tuesday 4 February: Full ramp closure, from 8pm to 5am. Motorists to detour via Lytton Rd
northbound on-ramp.

• Tuesday 18 February to Friday 28 February: Ramp lane closures, Monday to Friday, from 8pm to
5am each night. During this time, motorists must follow hold and release arrangements facilitated by
traffic control, when required.

Gateway Motorway northbound at Murarrie 
• Tuesday 28 January to Wednesday 12 February: Lane closures in place just prior to the Port of

Brisbane off-ramp, Monday to Friday, from 8pm to 5am each night.
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We work at night when the roads are quieter to minimise impacts during peak travel periods.  To keep 
everyone safe while we work, the motorway speed will be reduced through the worksite. 
If works are delayed due to weather or construction progress, we’ll continue on the next available day and 
be sure to let you know.  

Construction activity 

During the works you should expect: 
• ramp and lane closures
• traffic control, reduced speed limits and other road safety measures
• increased noise and lighting coming from the construction area
• workers, vehicles and equipment moving in and around the construction area.

If you have any questions about these maintenance works, get in touch with our community engagement 
team:   

Phone: 07 3182 2316   
Email: motorwayenquiries@transurban.com 

Stay up to date with upcoming road works across the Gateway Motorway by visiting linkt.com.au, subscribe 
for notifications on your Linkt app or follow us on Facebook @Transurbanlink
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